
 

West Linn Sustainability Advisory Board Meeting 
12/14/18 

Attendance Staff​: Darren Wyss 
Board​: Cindy Ellison, Sara Harding Mihm, Alex Mihm, Sara Weihmann, John Rose 
Guests​: None 

Action Items ● Sara W.​ to continue working on the Charter. If we can have this ready in the 
January SAB meeting the Council can provide their feedback and potential 
approval in February. 

● Darren​ will continue to let us know what kinds of events are related to 
sustainability that we may want to attend. 

● Sara HM​ to send the group information on any City- or Mayor-related climate 
charters or compacts that we’d like to recommend West Linn signing onto. 

● All: ​Check out the RSS feed from the City to subscribe to upcoming events. 
● Darren​ to send all of the 2018 meetings dates to the group. 

Decisions Made NA 

Notes / Summary ● SAB worked on the Charter and Annual Report during this meeting. 
● Upcoming event to attend: Monday, 12/18/17: Backyard Habitat Certification 
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